
Monroe - Message From the Principal
December 19, 2022

It was amazing to see so many families at today’s holiday lunch and program.  I would like to send out a
huge thank you to Miss Jenn (and her helpers) in the cafeteria for a wonderful lunch.  Also, a huge thank you
goes out to Miss Lilly for supporting our students in preparing for the program, as well as to all of the staff for
their help in making today a success.

As I shared during the program, we are excited to welcome Mr. Hatch as our new music teacher after the
winter break.

As a reminder, Wednesday December 21 is an early release day for students.I hope all families enjoy the
winter break and have a safe and wonderful holiday season filled with many special memories.

I look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday January 3.

Reminders this week include:

Please send your child to school dressed appropriately for the weather  with pants, close toed shoes, jackets,
hats, mittens, snow pants, boots, etc.)

RSU 3 HAS RECEIVED FREE AT HOME COVID-19 TEST KITS FROM A FEDERAL PROGRAM.
EVERY STUDENT AND STAFF MEMBER WHO WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A KIT SHOULD CALL
THEIR SCHOOL'S MAIN OFFICE.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone:  525-3504 home phone:  568-3980    cell:  323-0990)

mailto:lroux@rsu3.org


Check out what’s happening at Monroe School … Week of 12/12

K

Kindergarten students had a great time at our Holly Day Celebration!  These
pictures are of the Candy Cane Relay, where participants did the Penguin
Waddle, unwrapped a Tootsie Roll with mittens on, and hooked a candy
cane.  We also did Pin the Nose on Olaf, made a fun decoration, and
watched How the Grinch Stole Christmas!

2/3
This week we read
the classic tale The
Boy Who Cried Wolf.
We also read a newer
adaptation of the
book, The Boy Who
Cried Bigfoot!
Students compared
the two stories, and
found while there
were many
differences, the
story’s themes were
the same.

4/5 Grade ⅘ had a great time during the Holly Day celebration. I saw a lot of the
students helping the younger kids during the relay race and craft.
Everyone enjoyed relaxing in their pj’s!

Art Monroe students are working with creating winter objects like snowmen and
snowflakes from popsicle sticks.

SEL This week at Monroe, we did an anonymous class report card. Students got
to write how they felt about the class, their likes and dislikes, and give
suggestions to anything they might want to see change in the future. In K and
1 we practiced more calming skills and techniques.

Garden We didn’t have garden class last week.  We’ll be back in the new year!






